
From: Sterkel, Merideth "Molly 
Sent: 2/18/2014 9:29:28 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: Borak, Mary Jo (maryjo.borak@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: Samsung Resolution 

Laura, 
Could you give me a call to discuss the timing of the Samsung Resolution? I think it is on the 
agenda for the first meeting in March. Is that ok? I thought it would actually go on the second 
meeting in February, but we just realized that is not the case. 

Let me know. 

Molly 

Molly Tirpak Sterkel 
California Public Utilities Commission, Energy Division 

Program Manager, Infrastructure Planning and Permitting Branch 

505 Van Ness, San Francisco, CA 94102 

T: 415-703-1873, E: mts@cpuc.ca.gov 
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